L NOTI

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Plumstead Township will
consider the Conditional Use Application of James Belisle and Nadine Belisle, d/b/a
Betty Borden’s House of Whacks, LLC, at a hearing to be held on Tuesday, May 14,
2019, at 7:30 p.m., at the Plumstead Township Municipal Building, 5186 Stump
Road, Plumsteadville, PA 18949,

The location of the proposed use is 4095 Ferry Road, Plumstead, PA. The
applicant, pursuant to the Township of Plumstead Code of Ordinances, Chapter 27,
Part 13, Section 27-1302.3, has requested approval to operate a G16 Amusement
Halls and Arcade Use, specifically an axe throwing venue in the C-1 Commercial
Zoning District. A copy of the Conditional Use Application may be viewed at the
Township Building during regular business hours.
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